
8th June 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

 

Summer Dance Show 2018 

 

Rehearsal: 

- Tuesday 12th June 2018 2.40 – 6.45pm  

- Wednesday 13th June 2018 2.40 – 6.45pm  

- Thursday 14th June 2018 2.40 – 6.45pm  

- Friday 15th June 2018 2.40 – 6.45pm  

 

Dress Rehearsal:   Monday 18th June 2.40 – 6.45pm  

 

Show:     Wednesday 20th June 2018 6.30 - 8:30pm 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Balby Carr Community Academy performances.  To enable us to 

deliver the Summer Dance Show to the highest possible standard we are holding an additional rehearsal 

throughout week commencing 11th June 2018. Parent/carers will receive a text message confirming which 

evening your child is required to attend. This is to enable the cast to practise on the stage with their music, 

lighting and costumes, so that they are confident on the night of the show.  

 

There will also be a full run through of the show at a dress rehearsal on Monday 18th June from 2:40pm until 

approximately 6.45pm.  

  

It is essential that all cast members attend their allocated rehearsal to learn what they should be doing; they 

also need to work with others who are relying on them to know the running order and positionings. 

  

Please could you remind your son/daughter when they have rehearsals and convey to them the importance 

of their attendance.  

 

Please ensure that you make adequate arrangements for your son/daughter to get home safely after these 

rehearsals. 

 

The show will take place on Wednesday 20th June 2018. The show will celebrate dancers and singers from 

Balby Carr Academy from year 7-13. Performers will need to arrive at the main hall for 4pm in order to 

prepare for the event. If students wish to stay at school from 2:40 this is also acceptable.  

 

Finally, tickets are available to purchase from the school reception for the performance. These are priced 

£3.50. Doors open at 6pm on the evening and the event will begin at 6:30pm. We hope to see you at 

what promises to be a fabulous night of entertainment. 

 

Please book early to avoid disappointment as we are only opening for 1 night and have a reduced capacity in 

the hall. 

 

Thank you again for your continued support and I look forward to seeing you at the performance. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

L Geldart 

Miss L. Geldart     

Teacher of Dance and PE 

Weston Road, Balby 
Doncaster DN4 8ND 
 
T: 01302 312140 
F: 01302 312149 
 
E:office@Balbycarr.org 
www.balbycarr.org 
 
Headteacher: Tom Ashley 
 

Balby Carr Community Academy is part of Wakefield City Academies Trust an exempt charity regulated by the  

Secretart of State for Education. It is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (Company No: 07462885), 

whose registered office at The D’Hervart Suite, The Refectory, The Nostell Estate, Nostell, Wakefield WF4 1AB 

www.wcatrust.org 

 

http://www.balbycarr.org/

